
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
12.5.20 
 
 

Re: Post primary placement 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
You will receive a letter from the E.A. on Thursday 4th June, informing you of your 
child’s placement in post primary.  The letter will also include information on the 
appeals process and links to the E.A website for any further details you may 
require.  In the event that you do not receive your letter on that date, I will 
available in school, from 12 noon on Thursday 4.6.20, to provide you with the 
information and to advise as required regarding the next steps if necessary should 
the outcome not be the one desired. 
 
 
Yours in partnership 
 
 
C. Wadsworth 
 
 

 

St. Joseph and St. James’ Primary School 
34 Chapel Street 

Poyntzpass 

BT35 6SY 

Tel: 028 3831 8261 

Email: cwadsworth679@c2kni.net  

Website: www.stjosephandstjames.com 
 


